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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

“Great Things” 

“Christ Our Hope in Life and Death” 

“Praise to The Lord, The Almighty” 

“Take My Life” 

MESSAGE Wade Allen 

“The King of All of Me” 

“No Greater Love” 

June 12, 2022 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

NINE TIPS FOR DEALING WITH CONFLICT 
Wade Allen, Lead Pastor 

Proverbs 17:14-19; 26:17-22 
 

Interactive Study Notes on the  
You Version Bible App 

https://bible.com/events/48904027
https://bible.com/events/48904027


We Need Your Help! Sign-up Today to Volunteer! 

Nursery Volunteers 

9:00 AM Joyce White 

10:30 AM Caleb & Kayleigh Dye 

June 5 Report  

Worship Service 90 

Live View Families 5 

Total Attendance 95 

Sunday School 59 

Community Groups 63 

  

Online Long-Views 23 

Organic Reach 81 
 

General Fund $9,936.00 

Camp $150.00 

Benevolence $250.00 

BPH $50.00 

Mower $50.00 

  

 

Deacon of the Month for June 

Lonnie Townzen 

Online Giving 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

June 19 Fathers Day 

June 28-July 1 SOAR-Dallas, TX 

July 10-14 Vacation Bible School 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Vacation Bible School is only four 
weeks away! We are looking for 
people who would like to impact the 
life of a child for eternity. 
If that is you, please sign 
up to serve in VBS. 

There are many  
different ways that you 
can serve! You don’t have 
to be a Bible teacher or  
a song leader, we just need 
people who love kids and want 
to help them feel like they belong 
here at Temple-Rogers! 

For a full list of available jobs and 
responsibilities, be sure to check out 
the sign-up list in the foyer or speak 
to our director, Steven Fulfer. 

Another opportunity we have for 
volunteer service is the installation of 
our new lights for the auditorium. 

    These new lights will be a 
tremendous asset to our drama 
team if we are able to get them 
installed in the next four weeks!  

    You do not have to be an 
electrician to be able to help 
with this project. We just need 

able-bodied men and women who 
have a desire to serve! 

There is also a sign-up list in the 
foyer for those who would like to vol-
unteer for this project. Please let us 
know the days and times that you 
would be available so that we will be 
able to schedule the work. Thanks! 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

